
Attention Foxborough High School graduates from 2011-2016: 
  
In accordance with Department of Education regulations, we will be destroying all cumulative 
folders of graduates from 2011-2016.  However, student transcripts will be on record for 60 years. 
 
If you would like your high school cumulative folder, please contact Ms. Warnat at 
warnate@foxborough.k12.ma.us or (508) 543-1620 ext. 55402 prior to January 13, 2017.  If we 
do not hear from you, we will be destroying the file. 
 
Sincerely, 
Laureen White 

Guidance Department Head 
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